
Course News May 2019 
 

The spring and summer course maintenance routine has begun chiefly with daily mowing of 

greens and frequent cutting of green surrounds and fairways.  Gary will be making another 

height of cut around the fairways that will tie into greens complexes and some fairway bunkers.  

As growth further develops with warm temps and moisture mowing will produce a better 

distinction between the primary and secondary cuts of roughs.  Health of the turf grass around 

the course is very good. 

 

The 4
th

 green which suffered most from last year’s winter kill has been repaired and within a few 

weeks should be well grown in.  Beyond that repair of fairways – notably #2 – will soon be 

undertaken. 

 

Feel good – play The Creek! 

 

A “Moe-morial” tournament – a “moementous” celebration of the life and times of Chi-Wa-Wa 

charter member Moe Langmo – is scheduled for Tuesday, May 21
st
.  It’s an 18-hole scramble 

with a 12:30 p.m. shotgun start.  Make your own teams or sign up individually to be paired with 

others.  Registration is open at the pro shop with a $40 non-member entry or $30 for club 

members adjusted for those with the cart plan.  Entry includes golf, cart, range, prizes and heavy 

hors d’oeuvres at the Grille following play. 

 

A Community Scramble is scheduled for Saturday, May 25
th

, with a 9 a.m. shotgun start.  Entry 

is $40 adjusted for those with the cart plan which covers golf, food and prizes. Additional 

lunches are available for non-golfers.  Registration will soon be open at the shop for team 

signups and individuals who will be paired with others.  Signup deadline is Monday, the 20
th

. 

 

 


